
Government of West Bengal
School Education Department (Secondary Branch)

Bikash Bhavan, Salt Lake, Kolkata - 91

No: 113-SE(S)/2P-18/08 Dated, Kolkata, the 29th January, 2009

From: Shri S. Mahapatra
O.S.D. & Jt. Secy. to the Govt. of West Bengal.

To: The Director of School Education, West Bengal.

Sub: Permission for admission to B.Ed. Course through Distance Education.

In reference to his Memo. No. 2379-GA/4G-864/85 dated 12-12-08 on the above noted 
subject, the undersigned is directed to say that only the B.Ed. Courses approved by NCTE and 
taught under any UGC approved Universities, which are also affiliated to National Distance 
Education Council, may be studied by the teachers working in any Secondary Schools (s) run 
under the West Bengal Board of Secondary Education/West Bengal Council of High Secondary 
Education.

Therefore, in the instant case as the B.Ed. Course of IGNOU is approved by NCTE, the 
incumbent may be allowed to study such course.

Sd/- S. Mahapatra
O.S.D. & Joint Secretary
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